To entire legislative body of Oregon in regards to SB 649

My name is Jeff Turner from Senate district 18, House district 35. | am writing you as a tax paying,
voting citizen of Oregon and as a father.

I am in full support of SB 649. | believe everyone should have easy access to vaccine inserts stating all
ingredients, side effects and risk associated with vaccines so | ,and all others, am/are able to make
informed decisions about our healthcare and that of our children.

The mere absence of an insert suggest that there is something to hide or rather invoke confidence in the
maker and health care provider there is nothing to worry about.....where is the accountability? And why
is it that vaccine manufacturers seem to be exempt from this practice?

The AMA states "Informed consent to medical treatment is fundamental in both ethics and law. Patients
have the right to receive information and ask questions about recommended treatments so that they
can make well-considered decisions about care."

This information will also be helpful to medical practitioners who administer these drugs in that they too
will be better informed and equipped to answer questions and concerns.

Thank you for your consideration in voting in favor of SB 649.

Best regards,

Jeff Turner



